
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

TO:  ALL MEDIA 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: 9 MAY 2024 

 

CHANGE TO VIRTUAL BRIEFING ON PLANS TO ENSURE SAFE AND SECURE 

ELECTIONS 

 

This is to inform members of the media that the briefing on plans to ensure safe and 

secure elections, originally scheduled for today at 12h00 at the Gauteng Provincial 

Legislature in Committee Room B, will no longer be held in person. Instead, the briefing 

will be conducted virtually.  

 

Please see the links below for the meeting: 

YouTube: https://youtube.com/live/HefjfSAG1Xs?feature=share 

Facebook: https://web.facebook.com/events/7495830260454251/ 

              

ISSUED BY GPL’S MEDIA SERVICES ON BEHALF OF CHAIRPERSON OF THE 

PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE ON COMMUNITY SAFETY, HONOURABLE BANDILE 

MASUKU 

 

For interview requests with the Chairperson of the Portfolio Committee please 

contact: Mr Thebe Khumalo on 072 266 1021 email: TKhumalo@gpl.gov.za 
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